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Bethune Elementary School
3301 Old York Road
Philadelphia, PA 19140
Telephone: (215) 400-3890                                    	  			Fax: (215) 400-3891
[bookmark: _GoBack]
November 18, 2018

Dear Bethune School Community,

I’m writing to provide an update on the actions that we are taking to ensure that our school is healthy and safe for students and staff.  As I reported in my prior letter, a limited indoor environmental quality assessment was conducted by an environmental consultant on October 26, 2018.  Mold was found in Rooms 102, 105, 106, 107, 203 and the library book room and these areas were immediately closed and a remediation plan implemented.  

An additional comprehensive environmental assessment of the entire school was conducted between October 31, and November 5, 2018.  Several areas of limited mold growth and damaged asbestos were observed and have been remediated according to the environmental consultant’s recommendations and best management practices in Rooms 1, 104, 105, 106, 107, 114, 2nd floor air handling unit, 216, 220, 206A, cafeteria, teacher’s lounge and the nurse’s exam room. 

The health of our students and staff remains a top priority. We are taking all the steps necessary to ensure that the school is safe. As additional information becomes available about the completion of the remediation plan, I will be sure to communicate with our school community once this matter is fully resolved. A final report will be shared in the Main Office.  Thank you for supporting Mary McLeod Bethune Elementary School.  

Sincerely,

Aliya Catanch-Bradley
Principal
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